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FRIENDLY REMINDER

A friendly reminder to all families to please
remember to use the Kindyhub app to send
and recieve information about your child.
Due to the nature of our work, emails are not
checked as often as Kindyhub is and if
members of the management or admin teams
are busy with another task, emails can be
overlooked. Please send any daily information
or update messages through kindyhub.

Thank you!



RE-ENROLMENTS FOR 2023

It is amost that time of year again!
Re-enrolments for 2023 are fast approaching, so we ask that all families please

start thinking about what care days you will be requiring for next year.
At this stage we will be looking at Balloon Room and Sunshine Room
re-enrolments during early September and then Rainbow Room re-enrolments

late September/early October.

As always, it will be first in, best dressed.

So please return your forms as soon as possible.

If you have any further queries regarding this process, please contact Lindsay.
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Please join us in celebrating Book Week 2022

The children are invited to come dressed as their

favourite book character and bring in their favourite
story to share with their peers, each day next week.

Let's getinvolved and start



While masks are not currently mandatory, we do
ask that you please consider wearing one during
drop off & pick up times anyway.

We are trying our very best to try and reduce
illness for our children, families and staff and

keep our community safe.

We thank you so much for your patience and

cooperation during these unprecedented times

and truly appreciate your help and understanding.

With Spring fast approaching and a shift in
weather inevitable, we ask that you please
pack multiple weather appropriate changes U

Whether it be an accident, water play or a

sudden change in weather. Multiple changes

of clothes enables educators to ensure your

of clothes in your child's bag. D
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child is comfortably clothed at all times,

regrdless of the circumstances.



www.facebook.com/SubicareELC

OQur annual survey has now
go“e out to aII families. www.instagram.com/subicareelc

If you have a moment,
please fill it in. We truly
value your opinion.

Please let us know if you
did not receive the link.

www.subicare.com.au




